








December 15, 2022 

 

From: Seth Zeren 

31 Harrison Street 

Providence, RI 02909 

 

To: City of Providence 

Zoning Board of Review 

J. Dorley Municipal Building 

444 Westminster Street 

Providence, RI 02903 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing this letter in support of Molly Abernathy of 98 Harrison Street and her business, West End 

Learning Community LLC. I understand that she is applying for a special use permit to increase the 

number of children in her care from 9 to 12. I am certain that she has been inundated with demand for 

childcare services. Our children have recently begun school, but when they were younger we had to 

drive out of the city everyday to Cranston to find a daycare with space for our two kids. As a resident, 

neighbor, and parent, I support the additional availability of quality child care in the community and 

the special use permit for 98 Harrison Street.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Seth Zeren 

31 Harrison Street 



December[_15__], 2022 
 
 
City of Providence 
Zoning Board of Review 
J. Dorley Municipal Building 
444 Westminster Street 
Providence, RI 02903 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing this letter in support of Molly Abernathy of 98 Harrison Street, doing business as West 
End Learning Community LLC,  as she applies for a special use permit to increase the number of 
children in her care from 9 to 12. As a resident of the neighborhood, I support the additional 
availability of quality child care in the community.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Obed Papp 
Printed Name                      
 
Obed Papp  
Signature 
 
 
 

88 Dexter, Providence, RI 02909 
Address 
 
 

_________________________________________ 
Address 

 


